
 

 

 
 

 
 
NOTICE: Temporary Supply Disruption - 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive 8010 

 
December 2022  
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

We are reaching out to provide an update on the supply disruption to our 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural 

Plastic Adhesive 8010 products. Due to a global raw material constraint, we are currently unable to 

manufacture this adhesive formulation.  

The full list of impacted products and 3M ID numbers include: 

 

3M ID Product Name 

7100036717 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive DP8010, Blue, 45 mL Duo-Pak, 12/case 

7100036719 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive DP8010, Blue, 490 mL Duo-Pak, 6/case 

7100050479 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive 8010, Blue, Part A, 1 Gallon Can, 1/case 

7000046400 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive 8010, Blue, Part A, 5 Gallon (Pail), 1 Each/Drum 

7100036720 3M™ Scotch-Weld™ Structural Plastic Adhesive 8010, Blue, Part B, 5 Gallon (Pail), 1 Each/Drum 

We do not have an exact date at this time for when new production will begin. We anticipate we may be able 

to restart production and begin shipping the product in the first quarter of 2023. 

 

If you wish to evaluate alternative products for your application, please contact your local 3M sales team or contact 
3M Customer Service at 1-866-599-4227. We apologize for the inconvenience this has or will cause. We hope you 
can appreciate how important it is to us to maintain your confidence in 3M products, and we look forward to 
providing an update on this situation as soon as we are able. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brent White        Jeff Kula 
Global Portfolio Leader Adhesives     United States and Canada Portfolio Manager 


